Keith Klingler, President Pennsylvania Landowners' Association P. O. Box 391 Waterford, PA 16441

Re: Government Pirates: The Assault on Private Property Rights - And How We Can Fight It by Don Corace; Harper Collins Paperbacks / Release date July 22, 2008

Dear Mr. Klingler,

Since <u>Pennsylvania Landowners' Association</u> is recognized to be one of the more prominent advocates for private property rights in the country, Harper Collins Publishers and I are very interested in teaming up with your organization.

The Kelo ruling has sparked a healthy dialogue. Even though eminent domain and redevelopment abuse is a major topic of my book, it is only the "tip of the iceberg" when it comes to the assault on our property rights. Government Pirates exposes more egregious "takings" related to local zoning and the regulation of wetlands and endangered species. As you are well aware, this occurs when governments not only take property without compensating owners, but also extort land and money in return for approvals.

Although there have been excellent works on property rights, Government Pirates is the first book to be published by a major publisher and targeted toward a mass market audience. Nationally-syndicated radio talk show host, Sean Hannity, says, "Government Pirates is certain to ignite a property rights movement for decades to come." Hannity will debut the book on his radio show and on The Fox Channel's Hannity & Colmes for five (5) back-to-back days of coverage during the week of July 21, 2008. A national promotional campaign will then follow that includes interviews with the country's top nationally-syndicated talk radio hosts, several television talk shows, and speaking engagements.

I will be in contact with you in the hope of exploring ways that Harper Collins and our extensive media contacts can work together with your organization to help draw national media attention to abuse cases, press for reforms, and assist in donation or membership drives.

I look forward to speaking with you soon.

To learn about bulk purchases for corporate use, contact <u>Jason.Sack@harpercollins.com</u>.

Sincerely,

Don Corace